
 

 

15 January 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 9 GCSE Options: Thursday 23 January at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Welcome back to the new term.  As you will all be aware, we are about to start the all-important work 

of helping your child to make their GCSE choices for study in Years 10 and 11.  Please find below a 

timeline for the Options process which we hope you will find useful. 

 

GCSE Options Timeline 2025-26 

Date: Options process: 

Thursday 23 January @ 5:30 – 7:00  Launch of Option process. 

From Friday 24 January Parents/Carers can email: Options@mrc-academy.org 

to ask questions. 

Monday 27 January – 7 March Tutor time: GCSE Options talk  

Thursday 13 March Parents’ Evening – parents/carers will be able to ask 

teachers/ HoDs any final questions. 

Options Form deadline Options form submitted by Monday 24 March  

to Ms Lee-Jones 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 23 January at 5:30 p.m. and receiving your questions 

either during the evening or via options@mrc-academy.org from Friday 24 January. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Ms Lucy Owoh 

Vice Principal  
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